
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Your child is taking part in a Music Assembly given by the children who 

receive singing, violin, brass or guitar tuition.  The Assembly will be held on 

Friday 13th July at 2.15pm and we hope that you will be able to attend and 

look forward to seeing you there. 

Mrs Bayes 
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